
Officials Report: Boots Hall 
November 8, 2008 
BoD Meeting 
 
 
Several Stroke and Turn clinics were held since the last Board meeting. At Madeira, 13 
people attended (7 of them new); at Loudoun, 12 people attended (10 of them new); at 
Olney, I believer the attendance numbers were 21 with at least 18 of them were new. 
Tim Husson also trained over 30 Hy-Tek and Colorado people last month. Nearly all of 
them were new. 
 
A lot of trainees worked at various positions this past weekend. 
 
I have not heard from Jim VanErden as to a date or place for the next Officials 
Committee Meeting. 


